The Estelline City Council held a special meeting on Monday, March 18, 2024 in the City
Council Chambers. Those present included Mayor Ross Brandsrud, Cheryl Squires, Mike
Gunderson, Julie Rieckman, Mike Ward, Ryan Miller, Zeb Gilbertson, and Lesley Matthys.

Mayor Brandsrud called the meeting to order at 6:05 PM. A motion to adopt the agenda was
made by J. Rieckman, second by C. Squires. With all voting aye, motion carried.

A quote to purchase a 2024 FX20 Vacuum Excavator was presented for $37,801.99 from
Ditch Witch. Motion by M. Gunderson, second by R. Miller to approve. With all voting aye,
motion carried.

Details of a city wide clean-up were discussed. This item was tabled until next month.

Zeb Gilbertson presented to council the limitations of our city landfill permit. Discussion was
had about what we can allow and enforcement of our current rules.

Mayor Brandsrud declares the City Library closed until wiring can be fixed.

A building permit for Estelline School was presented for a cement pad to install a generator
associated with the Hazard Mitigation Grant. A motion was made by M. Ward, second by R.
Miller to approve. With all voting aye, motion carried.

A motion was made by M. Ward, second by J. Rieckman to hold a special meeting on April
24™ at 6PM to reconvene with Todd Kays — 1% District to continue discussion for zoning
ordinance. With all voting aye, motion carried.

With there being no further business, motion to adjourn at 6:33 PM was made by C. Squires, second
by M. Gunderson. With all voting aye, motion carried.
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